
 

 
 
DATE:  April 13, 2010 
 
TO:  The Executive Committee 
   of the Faculty Senate 
   University of Delaware 
 
FROM: Mark S. Parcells, Ph.D. 
   Chair, Faculty Senate Committee  
   on Student Life 
 
RE:  First Year and Upperclass Residence Hall Program Plans 2010-11 
 
 
Dear Executive Committee Members, 
 
The Faculty Senate Committee on Student Life has reviewed, discussed and unanimously 
approved the Program Plans for the coming academic year (2010-2011).  This has 
included the First Year and Upper Division Program Plans.  We therefore submit these 
plans for consideration and vote by the Faculty Senate at your earliest convenience. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted on behalf of the  
Faculty Senate Committee on Student Life, 
 
 

 
 
 
Mark S. Parcells, Ph.D. 
Professor, Molecular Virology 
Department of Animal and Food Sciences 
and Department of Biological Sciences 
University of Delaware 
052 Townsend Hall 
Newark, DE 19716 
 
 


